
Mental Health Parity Working Group Notice 

 

State of Illinois, Department of Insurance, Department of Healthcare and Family Services, of the 

Public Act 100-1024 Working Group regarding Mental Health Parity.  

  

Notice is hereby given that the supplemental 2020 meetings of the Working Group regarding 

Mental Health Parity be held on Friday, November 13, 2020 from 11:00 AM-12:00 

PM; Friday, December 11, from 11:00 AM-12:00 PM; Friday, January 29, 2021 from 11:00 

AM-12:00 PM; and Friday, February 19, 2021 from 11:00 AM- 12:00 PM Central Time, via 

WebEx conference calls (until further notice is given), for the purpose of discussing issues 

related to Mental Health Parity.  
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